
   

 

 

 

 

               Wanted for Homicide:  October 31, 2022 

Stephon K. Hawthorne 35 years old 

Considered Armed and Dangerous 

If you see Hawthorne DO NOT approach, call 911 

If you know where Hawthorne is call Detectives 262-605-

5203 or to remain anonymous, Crime Stoppers 262-656-7333 

 

 

 

On October 13, 2022 just after 2:00 am Kenosha Police responded to a shooting in 

the 6300 block of 24th Avenue.  The victim, Carl E. Vines, of Kenosha, was found in 

the street with multiple gunshot wounds.  Mr. Vines was transported to an area 

hospital where he died from his injuries. 

Kenosha Police Detectives have been investigating, but need the public’s help.  

There are no suspects in custody.  If you know anything about this homicide 

investigation please contact our investigators at 262-605-5203.  If you wish to 

remain anonymous you can contact Crime Stoppers at 262-656-7333. 
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